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Mr. Kermit Geary 
R.D. 2, Box 298 
Walnutport, Pa. 18088 

Dear Mr. Geary: 

March 15, 1977 

Thank you for your letter and report of reception of WIZO. 
In checking our log of March 8, we find it to be identical 
to your data. This letter serves as confirmation of that 
reception. 

Enclosed please find WIZO promotional materials which we 
hope you will find useful. 

Again, thank you for your report and for your very kind 
letter. If you're ever in Middle Tennessee, please accept 
this as an open invitation to visit our studios. Have a nice 
day! 
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mes H. Haye(/ 
General Manager 
WIZO AM -FM 
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